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This workshop will explore how the “Guidelines for Chemistry Programs in Two-Year 
Colleges” can be used to design and strengthen programs.  Developed by the American 
Chemical Society, the guidelines provide a comprehensive model for institutions that 
grant associate degrees.  After reviewing what the guidelines cover and how they have 
been used, participants will provide input for the upcoming revision.  (The “Guidelines 
for Chemistry Programs in Two-Year Colleges” are available at 
www.chemistry.org/education/2year.html.) 


